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At its May 13, 2015 meeting, SCUP reviewed the list of external reviews andexternal review updates that
are scheduled for the 2015-2016 academic year. The document is attached for the information of Senate.
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Please be advised that the following external reviews are scheduled to be conducted during the 2015
2016 academic year:

• Department of Chemistry (deferred from 2014/15)
• School of Criminology

• School for International Studies

• Department of Linguistics

• Department of Philosophy
• School of Public Policy

In addition, review updates are due in 2015 - 2016 from:

Department ofArchaeology
School of Communication

School for the Contemporary Arts
Department ofEnglish

Department of Molecular Biology and Biochemistry
Department of Physics
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